

Dear Holy Family Catholic School Parents:

Come join us on February 12 to hear about our upcoming Service Learning and Adventure in Costa Rica program, where you are invited to sign your student up for a life-changing experiential learning adventure.

From Costa Rica, students are introduced to cultural experiences and engage in hands-on service learning activities. This program is scheduled for March 2021.

Experience community-based service learning and explore Costa Rica:

- Service learning activity and lunch at a local school near Arenal Volcano National Park
- Tour La Paz Waterfall Gardens Nature Park
- Educational farm experience and lunch at Arenal Vida Campesina
- Sarapiquí River II-III white water rafting tour and water quality activity
- Service learning in Monteverde Cloud Forest Reserve

By sending your student on our Service Learning and Adventure in Costa Rica program, they gain educational experiences that expand cultural awareness and creative exploration. For this fantastic trip, we have partnered with Experience for their experiential travel expertise as well as their state-of-the-art safety and support technology.

Please attend at 6:00 p.m. on February 12, 2020 at East Middle School Cafeteria. Refreshments will be served.

We would love our community to come out and support the school as we create this transformative experience for our students together.

Sincerely, Karin Cook